FOR PSYCHIATRIC TREATMENT, ...EDUCATION, AND RESEARCH

November 24, 1952

Dr. Robert Jokl 450 North Bedford Drive Beverly Hills, California

Dear Hans:

I am sending you a rough tentative draft of our research proposal for the psychotherapy evaluation project. The draft that I am sending you will be considerably revised, however I didn't want to delay any longer in getting some material to you. This is still being discussed by the Committee and many features will be changed in the final version.

I hope that this first material will be of some value to you as an initial orientation and I promise you that just as soon as I have a more complete and refined version I will send it on to you.

With my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Paul Bergman

PB: df